
 

Dear West St. Paul School Families, 

We are having a school-wide Pajama day on Tuesday, 

December 14th, which also corresponds with the Covid-19 

Vaccination Clinic that Manitoba Public Health is conducting here 

in our gym. Students in K-5 may also bring along one stuffed 

animal that day, if they would like to. 

We wanted to share with you that we are finding that 

there are more and more sites that we go to with our students 

that require them to be double-vaccinated for Covid-19 in 

order to enter. Arenas, sports clubs, museums, the Zoo and 

more are all requiring vaccination.  We feel fortunate that 

WRHA will be helping families with vaccinations this week at 

our school. 

Our school community continues to support the “Be A 

Santa To A Senior” program at Middlechurch Home.  We will 

once again be collecting monetary donations from December 

13th to 17th.  Donations will be used to purchase gifts for those 

residents who would not receive any gifts this holiday season.   

We are passing along a big thank you from Middlechurch 

Home for your previous support and for your generosity this 

year. Further to this, they have gifted each student with a 

disposable holiday mask that will be sent home next week.  

Also, as a reminder, masks do get wet in the wintertime, 

with students heading outside, so we ask that you please send 

along additional masks for your child to change into, as 

needed. 

Thanks so much for the hamper donations that we have 

already received. We will be collecting them until Tuesday, 

December 14th. 

Thanks for all of your continued support! 

Take care and we hope you have a great weekend! 

    - David Ingram and Jenny Macdonald - 

 

 


